
 

 

Dear Kirsty, 

 

As a committee member of the Body Corporate of  

2, this submission is to lodge my complaint 

 

that insurance increases over the past two years have been excessive and are putting  

considerable pressure on our members in their ability to pay. 

 

I hope that the Federal government can be persuaded to bring pressure on the insurance 

business to prevent what in my opinion is blatant gouging. 

 

Brian Strauss,  

Committee member.  
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